
Dear Volunteers, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming reunion of the School Volunteer Association! 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Location: School Auditorium, 123 Main St. 

This will be a great opportunity for us to reconnect, share our experiences, and celebrate the 

impact we've made together in our community. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to volunteerassociation@example.com. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Warm regards, 

The School Volunteer Association Team 
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